COMMUNICATION - C85
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: Rabbi Eli Serebryanski <} G-

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 1:23 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External]

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood because:

1. There has been little to no consultation with the community
2. The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population
Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Eli Serebryanski
I Esther cres, thornhill



